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The	National	Conference	on	Worship,	Music,	and	the	Arts.	

	 -The	2017	conference	will	be	held	at	Carthage	College,	Kenosha,	WI.	Special	emphasis	on	the	
500th	anniversary	of	reformation	

	 -Worship	resources	from	past	worship	conferences	are	available	at	“worship.welsrc.net”	

	

Schools	of	Worship	Enrichment	

	 -Summary	from	RTTD:		“These	events	have	been	some	of	the	most	valuable	and	appreciated	
efforts	of	the	Commission	on	Worship.	Participant	surveys	at	every	site	representing	a	wide	variety	of	
parishes	throughout	the	country	have	given	high	marks	to	these	events.	We	have	experimented	with	a	
one-day	event	as	an	alternative	to	the	full	weekend	event.	But	when	possible	we	still	recommend	the	full	
weekend	option,	Saturday	morning	through	Sunday	4:00	p.m.,	with	Sunday	morning	worship	planned	by	
School	of	Worship	Enrichment	leaders.”	
	

	 -It	has	been	a	while	since	we	ran	a	SoWE	in	the	PNW.	If	you	think	your	church	would	benefit	
from	one	of	these	schools	please	contact	Daniel	Lange,	pastorlange@lightoflife.us.	

	

Notable	Future	Activity	

- A	curriculum	for	hymnology	is	currently	being	developed.	First	releases	are	expected	by	
June	2017.	

- A	major	worship	education	resource	will	be	developed	in	conjunction	with	the	new	Hymnal	
Project.	

	


